Ian Herps

From:

Ian Herps

Sent:

Thursday, 28 April 2016 4:24 PM

To:

'David.Huskins@dcs.nsw.gov.au'; 'Terry.Murrell@dcs.nsw.gov.au'; Doug Orr

Cc:

'THOROGOOD, Ian'; James Carroll

Subject:

Enrolment Provisions for Prisoners [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Attachments:

Letter to NSW Institutions - Provision of Prisoner EFs.doc: Prisoner Form & Info

Sheet.pdf; senate-how-to-vote-2016.pdf

For-Official-Use-Only

Good afternoon, David and Terry (& lan)

I refer to our meeting last week. Thanks again for your hospitality

As discussed, we have drafted a letter to be issued to Correctional Centres in which we refer to the MOU and request that enrolment forms (to be issued with the letters) be distributed to prisoners who wish to be enrolled in advance of forthcoming election. The letter is attached to this email, together with a copy of the enrolment form/information sheet on enrolling and the information sheet on the provisions for voting for the Senate.

Could you please advise as soon as possible if you are agreeable to the content of the letter.

Please note that we will be issuing prisoner enrolment forms and reply-paid envelopes to cover 20% of the prisoner population in each facility to all establishments with sentenced inmates with the exception of court cells.

We will also be in touch with Juvenile Justice and the Forensic Hospital.

Regards

lan

lan Herps | Enrolment Officer

NSW State Office | NSW State Office

Australian Electoral Commission

T: (02) 9375 6308 | F: (02) 6215 9912



Make sure you're **enrolled to vote.**

Visit www.aec.gov.au

For-Official-Use-Only